COMMUNICATION C95

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Susie Muzzi

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 10:02 AM

To: rosanna.defrancesco@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 3812 major Mackenzie

Dear Rosanna

Please do not allow this building to go up , there are to many children walking those streets to many school abs buses in the area this will cause more traffic and more accidents ,, we do not need this move it down to teston if it's a necessary thing .

STOP THIS BUILDING

Susie Muzzi Di Marinto / vellore woods resident

Sent from my iPhone